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Newsletter #15 

Thursday 3rd June 2021 

Week 5 Term 2 

Principal’s Message  

 

Tena koutou katoa. Nga mihi nui kia koutou. 

This weekend is Queen’s Birthday weekend so please remember that Monday is a holiday for our 

country.  

Also, a reminder that next Wednesday the 9th, is our school’s Cross Country. Races will start at 

11.00am and there will be a sausage sizzle at 12.00 noon. This is being run by the Friends of the 

School. 

Next Thursday the junior syndicate will be going to Mass at 9.00am. The junior syndicate is Kea A 

and Kea B and Piwakawaka. You are welcome to join us.  

School Photos— are on the 28th of June this year and they will be ordered online. Please see the 

last page for details.  

 

 

 

We pray for these 

children—Zimone, Aiden, 

Addison, Liam, Nicole, 

Ryan, Teesha, Stanley, 

Molly and David  as they 

prepare for their 

Confirmation on the 13th 

June and their First Holy 

Communion on the 4th of 

July.  

 

 

 

Manaaki te Atua 

Jane Rutherford      
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 Happy Birthday from everyone at St Pius X 

This Weeks’ Birthdays 

June 

1st—Eiliyah, Piwakawaka 

3rd—Raidyn, Tui 

 

This year St Pius X  photographs will be available for you to view and order Online with 

PhotoLife Studios. 

 

Your son or daughter will shortly bring home an online slip with their unique Access Key 

detailed on it.  This Access Key will display all the photographs of your child.  It is then an 

easy process for you to shop on-line and purchase the photographs you want. 

 

If you place your order within three weeks of receiving your Access Key you will receive 

free delivery for your photo orders.  PhotoLife has agreed to despatch all the orders back 

to the school and your child will bring their photographs home. 

 

Any orders placed after this three week period will be sent directly to your specified deliv-

ery address and will incur a $6.00 Postage & Packing charge.  You 

will see this message when you go Online to view 

MONDAY 28TH JUNE 

A bag containing a couple of new school polos 
was found on the field. Please contact us in the 

office if you think they may belong to your 
child. We also have other miscellaneous items in 

our lost property. 


